
 

Memorandum 21-146 
TO:  MAYOR CASTNER AND HOMER CITY COUNCIL   

FROM:  MELISSA JACOBSEN, MMC, CITY CLERK 

DATE:  AUGUST 13, 2021 

SUBJECT: REMOVING FEES FROM THE CITY CODE AND INCLUDING THEM IN THE CITY FEE 
SCHEDULE 

 

Mayor Castner requested the Clerk’s Office review City Code and amend it to remove fees and add 
them to the fee schedule. 

A Resolution to amend the fee schedule to add these fees will be provided the September 13th 
meeting.  

Recommendation:  Introduce Ordinance 21-51 with public hearing date of September 13, 2021 

 

 
 

 


